
 
 

 

JULY 14, 2018 

 

PUBLIC NOTICE 

 

LAREDO TRANSIT MANAGEMENT INC. 

FEDERAL TRANSIT ADMINISTRATION DBE GOAL 

FEDERAL FISCAL YEARS 2017-2020 

 
In accordance with 49 CFR Part 26.45(g), the Laredo Transit Management Inc. (El Metro) Laredo, 

Texas, as a recipient of U.S. Department of Transportation (DOT) assistance hereby announces a 

proposed Federal Transit Administration (FTA) Disadvantaged Business Enterprises (DBE) 

overall program goal of 1 percent for Federal Fiscal Years 2017-2020.  This race-neutral goal 

represents the percentage of work to be performed by certified DBE firms on LTMI projects. 

 

The methodology used to determine the proposed goal will be available for public inspection for 

thirty (30) days from the date of this notice, Monday through Friday from 8:00 A.M. to 4:00 P.M. 

at the following location: 

 

Laredo Transit Management Inc. 

1301 Farragut St.,3RD Floor West 

Laredo, Texas 78041 

Telephone:  (956) 795-2288 

 

Written comments to LTMI may be sent to the address above or emailed to 

ebernal@ci.laredo.tx.us and or mgarcia5@ci.laredo.tx.us.  Written comments will be accepted 

until August 31, 2018. 
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